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3rd October 2017

Dear Parents,

As you know, at Perry Hall Primary School we are committed to achieving the best possible educational outcomes for our children. To support their learning, throughout the year we have planned a range of educational visits and activities. The purpose of these visits, and on occasion visitors, is to provide the children with contextualised learning experiences that they can then apply to their learning in school.

We understand that these visits incur a cost to parents and so we have taken steps to ensure these are spread out more evenly across the school year. To enable parents to prepare for these costs, we have outlined the month and approximate cost of each visit we are planning below:

Year: 2

Teachers: Mrs. Mansell and Mr. Kubiak
	Term
	Month
	Visit
	Approximate Cost 

	Autumn
	October
	By Fire Service 
	*no cost 

	Spring
	March 
	Cosford
	£10 maximum 

	Summer
	June
	Residential 
	£80 maximum 


When organising visits, staff contact the venues directly to get the best possible prices and when coaches are required we obtain quotations from several companies to ensure our costs are kept to a minimum. The cost passed on to parents reflects the actual price of the visit and as such, if insufficient funds are raised to cover these costs, unfortunately educational visits may need to be cancelled. To avoid this situation, we are also able to set up payment plans via our ParentPay system. Please contact a member of the office team if this is something that you are interested in.

Thank you for your continued support.

R. Kohli 

Headteacher 
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